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  August 12, 2014 

 
 

To: Nicole Westmoreland, MBA, Director 
 Purchasing Services 

From:   Peggy Jones, Ph.D., Director    
 Accountability, Research, and Measurement  
   

  Subject:  Discovery Education Assessment, LLC 
 
 
The Office for Accountability, Research, and Measurement requests approval from the  
District School board of Pasco County to continue the Formative Assessment Program  
Agreement between Discovery Education Assessment, LLC and the District School Board of 
Pasco County (DSBPC).  The project will be split fifty percent between Title I and Title II funds. 

 
District-wide benchmark assessments will be made available to students in grades 2-10  
(and to include grades K and 1 for Denham Oaks Elementary and Oakstead Elementary) in 
mathematics, ELA, and science.  Benchmark assessments are intended for administration  
during academic year (AY) 2014-2015 and will be available for online administration in the 
assessment center up to four times a year. 

 
Discovery Education Assessment LLC will continue to service this program with full support  
for coordination for benchmark assessment and training to monitor progress and ensure the 
successful delivery of instruction. 
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Office for Accountability, Research, and Measurement 
Peggy Jones, Ph.D., Director 
813/ 794-2338  727/ 774-2338 
352/ 524-2338  Fax:  813/ 794-2116 
e-mail:  pejones@pasco.k12.fl.us 




















